
Patrice Lattimore 
Office of the Ciiy Clerk 
200 N. Spring St. 
Room 395 
Los Angeles, Ca 900 12 

Re: TT 50791-lA 
10700 Oakdale Ave., ChatswoJih, CA 

Dear Ms. Lattimore. 

We understand that due to scheduling issues our appeal regarding the subject property 
cannot be heard by the Planning and Land Use Management Committee until Septeniber 
2 L 2010. Consequently, the appeal carmot get bcforethc City Council until September 
29, 2010. 

Please let this letter serve as our acknowledgement and agreement of the ahove scheduled 
elates. 

~~ 
Gil Prestwood 
On behalf of Dr. Shaik Saheb 


